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17th December 2023

Dear Member 

Our beloved Run will open tomorrow, Monday 18th December at 9 am for the
Bartley Bear. Once again Natalino, Luca and their crew have recreated this
magnificent ice sculpture that we respect and adore. The Engadine valley looks
particularly beautiful at the start of this season. The boughs on the fir trees are
hanging low, graced with a snow covering. Heavy snow falls and cold nights
interspersed with some warm days have been almost ideal for building the Run.

Noni Cuthbert has stocked the Shop with all sorts of wonderful goodies, so if
you have yet to finish your Christmas shopping, pop in and have a look. Matteo,
Mario and Luigi will be ready to welcome you. The whole Tower Team have
been beavering away in preparation. The Tower “kinder”, Isabella Evans,
Johnny von Fürstenberg and Casimir Zach have fully mutated into shovelling
machines. We are looking forward to welcoming as many of you as possible in
the next days.

University Event
We have a full contingent of University Teams arriving on Tuesday

19th December for three days of fun and games.

Americas Toboggans
Twenty one Members have very kindly agreed to sponsor new Americas
toboggans. We have two brand new prototypes waiting to be tested. They look
magnificent. Once the sponsors have had the opportunity to give them an initial
ride, you are welcome to test them for your selves. Please see Jamie Summers
should you wish to do so.

Riding Bars
We have now have riding bars for both last season and this season available
for purchase. Please see Tilly MacDonald or Annabel Kettler.
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1825 Dinner
Rebecca Achenbach  is organising The 1825 Dinner for Members, Member’s
children, and SLs ages 18-25 (25 not being a strict age limit.) It will take place
on the 28th December in the Steffani Hotel at 20:00. The price for the dinner is
114 CHF per person. To sign up, please fill out the application form here: Once
you have completed the form, further information will follow. For any other
questions, please contact Rebecca at 1825dinner@gmail.com.

Tom Booton at the Sunny Bar
The youngest ever Head Chef of The Grill at The Dorchester, Tom Booton is a
celebrated British Chef who will be in residence in the Sunny Bar all season in
the evenings. His menu can be found here and it has already had the seal of
approval from our President. 

Yours,
Martin Greenland
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdrY9tFCA8iAZ7FcR1AR8dR_z3y1_8duudfYjp_DV3IEY9HIw/viewform
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